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TILTON - The Illinois State Police (ISP) Zone 5 Investigations was requested by the 
Tilton Police Department (TPD) to assist with an officer-involved shooting involving an 
officer from the TPD. The incident occurred on May 5, 2021, at approximately 3:00 p.
m., in the area of 500 East 14th Street in Tilton, Illinois. The officer and the suspect 
were both injured during the altercation and transported to local area hospitals with 
injuries.

ISP Zone 5 Investigations is leading this open and on-going investigation. No additional 
information will be released at this time by ISP Zone 5.

All subjects are presumed innocent until proven guilty in a court of law.


